Celebrate National
Week April 8-14

Library

(Dover, DE) – This week, Delaware joins libraries nationwide
in celebrating the many ways libraries enrich their
communities through the transformative services and expertise
they offer.
April 8-14, 2018 is National Library Week, the annual
celebration of the life-changing work of libraries,
librarians, and library workers. People of all ages can
collaborate, try out new technologies, and develop their
skills and passions at Delaware libraries throughout the
state.
“We are privileged to partner with our libraries to transform
lives through the First Chance Delaware initiative,” said
Delaware’s First Lady, Tracey Quillen Carney. “Our goal is to
ensure that all of Delaware’s children have a ‘first chance’
to succeed. Certainly, promoting early literacy and school
readiness is a critical part of that work; and in addition,
libraries are playing an increasingly important role as
centers of community life. So the library habit is about
literacy, and also about parent-child engagement and access to
other services that support strong and healthy families. To
support our families and a first chance for all our children,
I encourage every Delawarean to get and use a Delaware library
card.”
“Delaware has made a great investment in upgrading the
services offered to residents in our 33 public libraries
across the state,” said Secretary of State Jeffrey Bullock.
“What’s great about Delaware librarians is their enthusiasm
and willingness to adapt to the changing needs of the
community,”

Through partnerships, libraries can extend the reach and
effectiveness of partner capabilities and resources and foster
collaboration. “Libraries level the playing field for people
of any age who seek information and access to technologies to
improve their quality of life.” said Deputy Secretary of State
Courtney Stewart.
Although studies show that in the public’s mind the library
brand is “books,” this week showcases libraries’ role to
support all topics as a place to “get things done.” As
technology evolves, libraries continuously keep pace to ensure
individuals and communities excel. Resources like eBooks and
technology classes, materials for English-language learners,
and programs for job seekers are just a few ways libraries
recently — and continuously — transform and lead in their
communities.
“Libraries are making experiences come alive, off the page,
for our communities,” said Dr. Annie Norman, State Librarian.
“Libraries are a linchpin for discovery in all subject areas,
and we are working with partners and experts to make available
a greater array of experiences for our communities. So
Delawareans have the opportunity they might not have otherwise
to discover a passion, to develop an expertise, and to make
connections to support invention and innovation.”
First sponsored in 1958, National Library Week is a national
observance sponsored by the American Library Association (ALA)
and libraries across the country each April.
Find more information about your
https://delawarelibraries.org.

local

libraries
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About the Delaware Library Association
The Delaware Library Association is a chapter of the American
Library Association, and its mission is to promote the
profession of librarianship, to advocate for library services,
and to provide information and services for Delawareans. DLA

is the only statewide association that represents all types of
libraries including academic, public, school, and special
libraries.
About the Delaware Division of Libraries
The Delaware Division of Libraries, a state agency dedicated
to unleashing the potential in all Delawareans in partnership
with Delaware Libraries, offers free access to the online
catalog (delawarelibraries.org); Wi-Fi; computers/internet;
eBooks, programs/workshops, community partnerships, and more.
#FirstChanceDE, #GetaLibraryCardDE

